
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE 
TOWN OF MIDLAND 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING CONCERNING AN 
AMENDMENT TO BUILDING PERMIT FEES 

 

Please see the opposite side of this Notice for more information 
 

TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Subsection 7(6) of the Building Code Act, R.S.O. 1992 as 
amended, the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Midland will hold a hybrid (virtual 
and in-person) Public Meeting on Wednesday, June 14, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. or as soon 
thereafter as the matter can be dealt with, in the Council Chambers of the Municipal 
Building, 575 Dominion Avenue to consider the passing of a by-law to adopt new and 
amended building fees and charges under Section 7(6) of the Building Code Act. 
 
Oral and Written Submissions 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the Public Meeting of Council and any person 
who attends the meeting may make representation relating to the proposed fees.  
 
Members of the public wishing to comment on the proposed amendments can provide 
written submissions to the Clerk at clerks@midland.ca or by mail to 575 Dominion Ave, 
Midland, ON L4R 1R2 by June 14th at 10:00 a.m.  Written submissions must include your 
full name, address, and an email or telephone number at which you can be reached.  
Individuals who make written submissions should be aware that their submission and any 
personal information in their correspondence will become part of the public record. If you 
are unable to make a written submission and therefore wish to make an oral statement 
during the meeting, please contact the Clerk’s office. 
 
Information Available 
 
The Town will make available information setting out an estimate of the costs of providing 
the services, the amount of the fees, and the rationale for imposing the fees at the public 
meeting on June 14, 2023.  
 
The information will be available for public viewing at https://www.midland.ca/en/living-in-
midland/building-services.aspx or can be obtained in person at the Town Hall. 
 
For more information about this matter, including information about your appeal rights and 
for additional information and material relating to the proposed changes, you may contact 
the Building Department at 705-526-4275 ext. 2218 or email Mike Campitelli, Chief 
Building Official at mcampitelli@midland.ca.  
 
Dated at the Town of Midland this 25th day of May, 2023. 

Sarah Cathcart 
Deputy Clerk 
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